
For a confidential conversation about what type of planned gift might be best for you. Please contact Bob Barr,  
director of gift planning, at 603-229-4875, rbarr@sps.edu; or visit our website at www.sps.edu/plannedgiving.

Supporting the Next Generation
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Rob Claflin ’64 talks about recycling in a way few  
others do. “My grandfather, Thomas, graduated in  
1903 and my father, Richard, followed in 1932. Their  
planned gifts have been recycled to the benefit of the  
next generation of Paulies, including my sons, Thomas ’03  
and David ’05. I wanted to make a significant gift toward our  
50th reunion, so I decided that making an irrevocable planned  
gift was the best way to do it. Perhaps my gift will benefit my  
own grandchildren.”


